
Dofimber 17, 1987

Mrs. Velma Bigelow, Secretary
The Kaleva Historical Society, Inc.
14551 Wuoksi Avenue
Kaleva, ni 49645

Dear Mrs. Bigelow:

Congratulations on the National Register listing of the Kaleva Bottle House. You and the other
members of the Historical Society must have been thrlllKl when you heard the good news.

Since we last wrote you the Historical Society and Museum must have witnessKl many changes.
We are currently upcfeiting our files on the Kaleva Bottle House and would greatly appreciate any
assistance you could give us. We now have in our files letters and pamphlets you kindly sent us
last year, including letters to donors, a reprint of the Rainbows in the Skv extract, a guide to thê ^ ̂  as
museum, a brochure on the State Historical Register dKlication, a restoration progress report . jyj )V-
(dated 1981), and a black and white postcard̂  Is there any additional printaj material, such as ̂
newspaper articles (xerox would be fine), that you think would help us? Are there any rK»nt
photos of the museum, and the recent museum addition?̂  We would very much like to hear about

.4he-ScHnet̂  and M useum's progress.
If we can be of any help to you, please let us know. Thank you for your assistance. Happy
Holidays!

Sincerely,

Cynthia Pansing
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